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     Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! We are 
excited to share with you all the wonderful things that the
Lord has been doing here in Japan. 
     Recently, we have been preaching and teaching through
the book of Judges during our Sunday morning services.
Through this study, we have seen our great need for our better 
leader Jesus who sleader Jesus who saved us from sin.
     We have also been holding an ongoing outreach and
evangelistic Bible studies every Wednesday for the past few 
months with a neighbor friend of ours. She has been able 
to hear the gospel for the very örst time and was able to 
explain it back to us coherently. However, for now, she is still
not a believer. Please pray that God would save her by his 
ggrace through faith in the gospel.
     In addition, a new family has been attending church with us 
over the past few weeks. We have been trying to forge a
relationship with them and are praying that they would be able
to grow in their faith in Christ with us. We ask that you join us in
praying for this family.
     One of our Bible college students will be giving his örst 
sesermon, and we are excited to see how God will work through
his teaching of the Bible. We ask that you pray for him and for 
all those who will be hearing.
    Lastly, Lord willing, we plan to be in the USA in Summer and 
Fall of 2023. We are looking for some additional churches or
individuals to partner with our ministry. Please pray that the
                  Lord would provide. We
                                    look forward to sharing 
                  more about what the
                  Lord has been doing in 
                  Japan in person. Please contact us if you’d like us to visit to 
                  present our ministry. It continues to be an honor to share the 
                  message of Jesus on your behalf. Thank you for your support.
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